

TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk 400 LA CROSSE STREET LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601 PHONE (608) 789-7510 FAX (608) 789-7552

www.cityoflacrosse.org

September 22, 2015

John J. Miller 215 6th St. S. Apt. 106 La Crosse WI 54601

Re: Public Vehicle for Hire Operator License

Dear Mr. Miller:

Pursuant to your request, a hearing has been scheduled before the Judiciary and Administration Committee allowing you to appeal the decision of the Police Department regarding the denial of your application for a public vehicle for hire (taxi) operator license.

Please be advised that this hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, September 29th at 8:30 p.m. and will take place in the Common Council Chambers, 1st Floor of City Hall, 400 La Crosse Street.

If you have any questions prior to the hearing, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Nikki M. Elsen Deputy City Clerk (608) 789-7555 <u>elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org</u> <u>www.cityoflacrosse.org</u>

CC: CM Richard Becker – Chair of Judiciary & Administration Committee Chief Ronald Tischer, Police Department Sgt. Thomas Walsh, Police Department